

## Provider Memorandum

January 6, 2019

## \*\*\*\*\*IMPORTANT UPDATE\*\*\*\*\* Regarding New Prior Authorization Requirements through eviCore

Recently, the Molina New York Provider Services team had sent out notification indicating that our expected transition on 1/1/2020, to have eviCore provide outpatient utilization management, was delayed.

We are informing you that eviCore's ability to accept these prior authorizations is still NOT available at this time, therefore, we ask that Providers continue to send these requests to Molina Healthcare. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Molina New York will send a further update when this program has begun through eviCore.

As always, we thank you for servicing the needs of Molina members. If you have questions, concerns or would like additional information about eviCore may contact Provider Services at 1-800-223-7242, extension 753504 or via email at MHNYproviderservices@molinahealthcare.com

Thank you,

Benjamin Lamanna

Director of Provider Network Services